
 

 

 

 
Year 1 Newsletter-Autumn 2  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am looking forward to another half term with the class. The children have settled well 

into Year 1 and we will continue to work hard on the lead up to Christmas! 

 

Important Information  

PE Days this half term are Wednesday and Friday. Children should come to school in 

their PE kits on both of these days, ensuring long hair is tied back and earring are 

already covered or removed. (Please ensure children wear their school PE kit and are not 

in non-uniform.) 

Reading- The children are enjoying their Little Wandle reading sessions. Children are 

continually assessed to ensure that they are reading the correct book for their reading 

level. Please ensure that reading books are returned every Monday. This is extremely 

important as the reading books will need to be used in school by a different reading 

group. 

Letter Join- I hope your child is enjoying accessing Letter Join from home to practice 

their handwriting. If you have any issues accessing Letter Join please see me. 

 

Everyday Essentials 

Each day children should bring a named coat, a water bottle, their reading folder 

(including their reading record).  

 

Please ensure that your child’s bag fits in their reading folder and does not need to be 

folded. This is to ensure that no reading books are damaged.  

 

 

 

To learn more about what Orange Class will be learning across the year, please access 

our class page on our school website and check out our Class Dojo page. If you would 

like to speak to me about your child, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or 

catch me at the end of the day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Saleh 

 


